
HIMGA Board Meeting 

April 10, 2019 

 

Members present:  Wes Higdon, Rich Rose, Marvin Emmons, Dave Howerton 

 

Called to order at 9:00 am 

 

1. Treasurer’s report – Balance as of 4-10-19 $6,965.77 

 

2. There seemed to be an error in handicap calculations after the last update.  Randy Tabler will be                         

contacted to correct.  Tournament committee will look at slotting teams starting positions to try to 

improve flow of play. 

 

3. We need to get clarification from Randy Tabler on scoring points in competition based on new 

maximum score of 8. 

 

4. Marvin Emmons has agreed to store HIMGA supplies in his cart storage shed.  We will clean out 

HIMGA shed after meeting. 

 

5. Weekend play for golfers unable to establish handicaps during regular Tuesday league play is 

available to any member.  They just need to make arrangements with tournament committee. 

 

6. Signup for shootout qualifying needs to be posted on Tuesday, April 16th.  Qualifying date is April 

30th with an alternate date of May 7th.  Shootout is Thursday, May 23rd at 3:00 pm.  We will need 

volunteers to score the shootout. 

 

7. Marvin Emmons reported we need volunteers for a few open planting beds on the course.  It was 

suggested that Marvin contact HISID to put a notice in Holiday Island Happenings email newsletter to 

seek volunteers. 

 

8. The question arose about HIMGA paying for memorial plaques for Paul Kiesling.  It was decided to 

take up a collection among the HIMGA members for a plaque and that the board would consider 

making up any shortfall. 

 

 

Meeting adjourned at 9:30 am 

 

Respectfully submitted, 

Rich Rose   

Secretary/Treasurer 


